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No fish were stocked this month. 
 
70 visitors signed the guest registration. 
 
All razorback suckers that are scheduled to be stocked in January 2016 were tagged 
this month.  Bureau of Reclamation, Park Service and NDOW all assisted in the PIT 
tag effort of 7,000 RBS greater than 300mm. 
 

 
A pre-bid meeting was held for the upcoming road and parking area renovation.  
Eight contracting companies participated in the meeting and walk through. 
 
Mark Olson and Jae Ahn participated in a conference call with the U.S. Department of 
Transportation, Central Federal Lands Highway Division. The purpose of the call 
was to verify and record road conditions, record information about parking areas 
and report deficient transportation features on the hatchery grounds. 
 
Maintenance Activities  
A concrete retaining wall and sidewalk were poured; more rock debris was removed 
from behind shop building; batteries on the distribution truck were replaced; the 5 
bay garages were cleaned and some items were made available for excess. 

Floating Pump 35% Design Meeting 



Willow Beach National Fish Hatchery 

November 2015 Monthly Report 

Achii Hanyo Native Fish Rearing Facility 

November was a preparation month for the annual harvest in early December. 
Some changes were made to the indoor fish tank area, cleaned all tanks and fell 
multiple dead trees with the help of Yuma USFWS fire employees.  

Upcoming Activities 

Razorback sucker stocking in January 2016. 




